VIRGIL L. BROWN

July 1, 2003

European Windows
3315 Dawsonville Hwy.
Gainesville, Georgia 30506

Dear Sir,

I recently tested your heavy duty storm windows installed
in my house. I did three test.

1. I fired 22 long rifle cartridges from a browning rifle at
25 feet, the bullets penetrated the first layer never
penetrated the window on the opposite side.

2. I fired a 12 gauge shotgun with high brass #8 shot from 25
feet. While the shot penetrated to the back of the window
they were eaten up by the glass and not powerful enough to
dent a piece of plywood placed behind the window.

3. I fired three 45 caliber pistol bullets, standard 230 grain
ball ammunition, from 25 feet. After penetrating the
window the bullets were not strong enough to penetrate the
plywood behind the window.

Sincerely Yours,
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Virgil L. Brown



